
Welcome to National Radiologic Technology Week 

 

Happy National Radiologic Technology Week.  This is always a fun week 

celebrating our profession.  However, you celebrate it, make it a fun week for you 

and your colleagues.  The I.S.S.R.T. ‘s National Radiologic Technology Week 

committee has been very busy to see that we as a Society  provide you with a fun 

week.  As you look at the daily activities, I am sure you will find many 

opportunities to have some fun, meet new friends, and get one continuing 

education point.  Enjoy your week and have  fun along the way.  If you are not yet 

a member, please consider joining YOUR Society.    Have a great week! 

 

Pat 

I.S.S.R.T. President 


